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From: Madison Brannon
To: Bill Smith; Airport Resource Object
Subject: RE: Payment for invoice 27276 from Brooksville-Tampa Bay Regional Airport is requested
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Bill,
 
I have spoken to Steve regarding this matter. He does not possess the authority to waive the fee;
however, he suggested that you attend the next BOCC meeting and present your case during the
citizen comments. There has been a previous situation similar to yours in which the request for
waiving the late fees was denied, however this is the only way we would be able to have the late fees
waived.
 
Sincerely,
 
Madison Brannon
Administrative Assistant
Brooksville Tampa Bay Regional Airport
352-754-4061
mbrannon@co.hernando.fl.us

 
From: Bill Smith <bzsmith23@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 2:55 PM
To: Airport Resource Object <Airport@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: Re: Payment for invoice 27276 from Brooksville-Tampa Bay Regional Airport is requested

 

 
Thanks Madison,
 
Regards,
Bill
 
On Wed, Jun 11, 2025 at 2:54 PM Airport Resource Object <Airport@co.hernando.fl.us> wrote:

I will forward your request now.
 
Sincerely,
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Madison Brannon
Administrative Assistant
Brooksville Tampa Bay Regional Airport
352-754-4061
mbrannon@co.hernando.fl.us

 
From: Bill Smith <bzsmith23@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 2:53 PM
To: Airport Resource Object <Airport@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: Re: Payment for invoice 27276 from Brooksville-Tampa Bay Regional Airport is requested

 

 
Please transfer to Steve Miller.  In addition  with the new changes, I was there last week to
pay in person and was told that is no longer available, so I made an attempt.  I will adjust the
bank payment accordingly.
 
Thank you,
 
On Wed, Jun 11, 2025 at 2:50 PM Airport Resource Object <Airport@co.hernando.fl.us>
wrote:

Good Afternoon Mr. Smith,
 
I am unsure who communicated to you that the deadline for rent payment is the 15th; it has
consistently been the 10th, as stated in your Lease Agreement. We have been directed to
enforce the late fees, and any request for a waiver of these fees will necessitate approval from
the Hernando County BOCC. Should you wish to pursue a waiver of the fee, I can facilitate the
transfer of your request to either Steve Miller or Valerie Pianta.
 
Sincerely,
 
Madison Brannon
Administrative Assistant
Brooksville Tampa Bay Regional Airport
352-754-4061
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mbrannon@co.hernando.fl.us

 
From: Bill Smith <bzsmith23@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 2:39 PM
To: Airport Resource Object <Airport@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: Re: Payment for invoice 27276 from Brooksville-Tampa Bay Regional Airport is
requested

 

 
I was told we have till the 15th to pay the rent.  If that has changed, I will adjust my
automatic payment accordingly.  You should receive the full amount of $543.23 on Fri. 
Please waive the late fee, since I have never been late since renting here at BKV.
 
Regards,
Bill Smith
 
On Wed, Jun 11, 2025 at 2:35 PM Brooksville-Tampa Bay Regional Airport
<quickbooks@notification.intuit.com> wrote:

Your invoice is ready!
Total $50.80

BALANCE DUE$50.80

Hi William Smith,

Hangar rent payment has not been received for the month of June so a late fee
has been assessed based on the lease agreement. Please make

arrangements to pay the past due amount and late fee as soon as possible.



Best Regards,
Brooksville-Tampa Bay Regional Airport

View details

Brooksville-Tampa Bay Regional Airport
15800 Flight Path Dr

Brooksville, FL 34604-6991

airport@hernandocounty.us
+1 (352) 754-4061
www.flybkv.com

If you receive an email that seems fraudulent, please check with the business owner before
paying, or you can forward the email to security@intuit.com so we can look into it. Read more
at security.intuit.com.
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